Teddy Bear Sleepover
Tuesday, March 15th
6:00pm - 7:00pm

Every wonder what happens affer school when we lock
the doors? We invite you to bring your teddy bear or
your stuffed friend for a sleepover to find out!

We will have cookies and milk, make a sleeping bag and
special name tag for our friends. Then read them a book
and put them to bed. Feel free to come in your pajamas!

You will be able fo pick up your friend in the library the
next morning. Check on FB Economy PTA for the
adventures that happen!

This event is for grades Pre-K through 3rd grade. Please
RSVP by March 14th.

Teddy Bear Sleepover

Please save a spot for and
their stuff friend,
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